
Our Case Number: ABP-318082-23

( ur Reference: Gabriel Murray, Murray Stone An
Bo rd
Plean£la

McMullin Associates Architects
Tirconaill Street
Donegal Town
Co. Donegal
F94vvr27

Date: 12 August 2024

Re: Application for Substitute Consent for the continuation of existing quarrying works, consisting of the
extraction and grading of stone for the building industry, and all associated site development works.
Drumbeagh, Mountcharles, Co. Donegal.

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer to the above-mentioned application for substitute
consent

The Board has examined the application and is of the opinion that certain information is necessary for
the purpose of enabling it to determine the application. Following consideration of this application for
substitute consent under section 177E of the Act, the Board considers that the application does not
comply with the requirements of 177E(2)(D as prescribed under section 177N (2)(c) of the Act requiring
the applicant to publish a specified notice or notices, having regard to the provisions of articles 224 and
225 of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001, as amended and in, particular, to the
amendment of Article 231 of the Principal Regulations as set out in the Planning and Development
(Amendment) (No. 4) Regulations 2023, substituting "8 weeks " for ’'5 weeks". In this case, the
newspaper notice and site notice did not substitute "8 weeks " for "5 weeks".

In accordance with section 132 of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended) you are
required to submit, on or before 28th August 2024, the following information:

• Revised public notices reflecting eight weeks for the public to make submissions or
observations to the Board regarding the submission of an EIAR.

If the information required is not received before the end of the specified period, the Board will dismiss or
otherwise determine the application without further notice to you in accordance with section 133 of the
2000 Act. Your submission in response to this notice must be received by the Board not later than 5.30
p.m. on the date specified above.

The inadequate public notices are being returned to you
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Please quote the above reference number in any further correspondence.

Yours faithfully,

;„?nG<,Ay kMI
Laura Grady LaWlor
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737309
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